MHMS PTO MEETING MINUTES-DRAFT
March 2010
Attendance: Mike Bennett, Ruth V., Kathy L., Ken Malloy, Jim Farrell.
Thank you to Jim Farrell for organizing the last rec night.  April 16th will be the next rec night and Lisa Bryda will organize this one.
We then read the Feb. 2010 minutes  individually and Ken Malloy made motion to accept and Jim Farrell 2nd.

Marge did not attend so we had no treasurers report.

Depending on how well the flower fundraiser goes, we may be able to give some money towards the faculty luncheon.
Mr. Bennett mentioned that the music in schools concert will be changed to March 15th because of boy's basketball game. The plans for the 8th grade trip to Phili. are going smoothly. Jim Farrell gave us more checks for the Hannaford gift cards. He mentioned only 38 students have paid to date,  for the 7th grade trip.  

We ended at 7:15 pm 
